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The Unity School District is a closed campus. Students will not be permitted to leave the school grounds                  
during the school day without written approval of the principal or designee.  
 
Students who are on accepted release programs, at the high school, or those students who have                
appointments as outlined in the attendance policy may leave school according to their identified release time                
by checking out of the office. 
 
At the high school, student work or apprenticeship programs may result in students not attending a full day of                   
school. Seniors may also earn a privilege of an open lunch and resource time. Students must be in good                   
standing as defined by the Student Handbook. Parent/guardian permission is required. The high school              
principal reserves the right to close campus for an individual student at any time.  
 
Students violating the policy will be subject to disciplinary action as defined by the Student Handbook. 
 
 
Ref: WI Stat. 118.15 

 


